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                                                     JANUARY 2021 

 

I hope everyone had a great holiday.  I like, everyone else, is staying home trying to 

be safe. 

I have participated in all Board meetings called by our president. Have been 

receiving and recording Vista hours that I have received from Susan H. The deadline 

for Vista hours is February 28.2021. The new timeline for submitting hours are from 

March 2021 to February 2022. I have reviewed the budget for 2022. Recently I have 

participated in two online meeting with the Finance Chair on preparing AVVA 

budget that will be submitted to the Board for approval. Also I have participated 

and host all of our chapter meetings and attended our Christmas Dinner. I have 

continued to approve invoices that were summited for payment. I have been 

researching new items to add for Product Sales  in order to try to enhance our 

revenue. 

As always I will be available to everyone if they need help with their budget or any 

questions on how to submit request for travel, advance payment or whatever their 

financial need might be.  

Everyone stay safe. 

 

Kathy Andras 

AVVA Treasurer 


